FLORIDA GREEN BUILDING COALITION



222 2nd Street North • St. Petersburg, FL 33701 Telephone: 407-777-4914 • Fax: 407-777-4915

March 15, 2022

Branden Miller Village of Wellington Parks and Recreation 11700 Pierson Road Wellington, FL 33414 bmiller@wellingtonfl.gov

Dear Branden,

Congratulations to the Village of Wellington for earning a gold-level recertification under the Florida Green Building Coalition's Florida Green Local Government designation program. The Village of Wellington achieved 53.6 percent of its 351 applicable points.

We commend you, your green team, and the leadership of the Village of Wellington for pursuing recertification. This achievement demonstrates the city's commitment to protect and conserve the community's natural resources, enhance the efficiency of government thus reducing the cost to taxpayers, and raise public awareness about the benefits of environmental stewardship.

A large, glass-framed certificate is being prepared for you and will be shipped along with a flag within the next few weeks. FGBC will also prepare a news release announcing the certification and publish a project spotlight for the FGBC newsletter and website. All of your green achievements will be promoted under your listing in the FGBC certified projects directory and will become a resource of best practices for other local governments.

If you would like to schedule an official ceremony for presentation of the award, please let me know some proposed dates.

On behalf of the Florida Green Building Coalition, congratulations again and thank you for your contribution to building a more sustainable Florida.

Respectfully,

C. J. Davila Executive Director

Email: cdavila@floridagreenbuilding.org